
Management of Tamar Site  

************************ 

 

 

     The Tourism Commission will continue to manage part of 

the Tamar Site for one more year until March 31, 2003. 

 

     A spokesman for the Economic Services Bureau said: “The 

Tourism Commission will continue to offer the site for hire 

on a short term basis.  Priority will be given to 

tourism-related activities.”  

 

     “Since July 2000, a number of tourism-related or 

community-wide events including the Hong Kong Products Expos 

and the Chinese New Year Parades have been held at the Tamar 

Site, attracting more than 2.7 million participants.” 

 

     The application form, floor plan and details of hire charges 

are available at the Tourism Commission’s website at http:// 

www.tamarsite.gov.hk.  Interested hirers may contact Miss Rachel 

Lau, Project Manager (Tamar Site) by phone at 2810 2013, by 

fax at 2801 4458 or by email: rachel_wk_lau@esb.gcn.gov.hk for details. 

 

 

End/Saturday, March 2, 2002 
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